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The workshop was organized in the framework of the European Project NELLIP funded by the European 
Commission in the framework of the Lifelong Learning Programme KA2.   
The workshop,   held in Espoo on 24

th
 January 2014, was organized by Omnia. 

 

The workshop programme included: 
 

- Presentation of the European Language Label (ELL) 
- Presentation of the NELLIP network’s activities and results 
- Analysis of the impact of the ELL on the quality of awarded projects 
- Shared definitions of quality in language teaching and learning 
- Criteria and strategies for improving quality 
- Comparison of examples of good practice 
- Description of a current language learning initiative proposed by one of the participants 
- Identification of strategies to improve the quality of the initiative presented 
- Production of an Improvement Plan related to the initiative presented 
- Transnational presentation, sharing  and discussion of the Improvement Plan 

 
The coordinator of the workshop was: 
 
Ms. Kati Valtonen    Omnia, Project Management Services  
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